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Dear everyone in Kamimano. Thank you for

being the kindest people I have met in my
life. It was a pleasure to work here.
The students welcomes English happily.
I m glad. Thank you again! Good luck!
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Thank you for this year!
The temperature in the mornings and evenings has started to slow down a bit, signaling that the

coming of spring is near. The 2040 school year, which started with a temporary closure due to the
new coronavirus, will soon come to an end. At school, we are now in the midst of practicing for the
graduation ceremony. I would like to express my sincere gratitude to all the parents and guardians
for their understanding and cooperation during the operation of the school this year, despite the
unexpected events and sudden schedule changes. Thank you very much. We look forward to working with
you in the remaining months of this school year.
Citrus Ribbon Campaign

At the recent school assembly (Zoom), the 6th graders introduced the Citrus Ribbon Movement. The
Citrus Ribbon Movement was started by volunteers in Ehime Prefecture who heard about the discrimination
and prejudice caused by the Corona disaster, and the student council of Kashima Junior High School
is also involved in this movement. The
three circles of the citrus ribbon
represent “community,” “home,” and
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period of time due to anxiety over the " 2_ L - AR
coronary heart disease, if the school

(workplace and community) can say “Welcome
home” and “I’m home,” he or she can lead a life with peace of mind.

Rather than worrying about whether or not someone has been infected (because it can happen to anyone
at any time), the 6th graders took the lead in creating a poster to call out to people in the school
to be considerate of others afterwards. The poster is displayed at the main entrance of the school.
Please take a look at it when you have a chance.

The 6th graders are growing up so well, both mentally and physically, and I hope that the younger
students will follow their example.

Notice of Cancellation of Retirement Ceremony

As announced in the grade level newsletters, we have decided to cancel the separation ceremony
scheduled for March 29th (Mon.) from 8:30 to 9:30 a.m. due to personnel changes at the end of the
school year at elementary and junior high schools in the city to prevent the spread of coronavirus.
Thank you! Ms. Teresa

Ms. Teresa, who has been teaching English to the children as an ALT in the foreign studies program
at our school, has decided to end her English teaching duties today. Thank you very much for all your
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